This week at Little Learners:

We had to find different items and identify what shape they were, and then we drew around them.
We talked about how many sides the shapes have and tried to find other items with the same
number of sides.

We constructed models using Duplo. We built houses, a farm, a zoo and castles.

We used boxes to hide in. We played a game where we took turns to hide and then tapped on the
box to see who was in there!

We built a bus using chairs and took turns to drive the bus. We pretended we were going to
MacDonald’s and the beach. We took food orders from everyone and talked about how much
money it would cost.

We got very creative with paper, glue, sticky tape, scissors and collage resources. We made hats,
flags and telescopes.

We went on a treasure hunt around the garden. We had to search for gold and silver coins and count
up how many we had collected and work out how many more we would need to get to 10.

We created treasure maps to help in our search for the treasure. We built a pirate ship in the garden
using boxes and tyres so we could sail the seas looking for more treasure.

We went on a walk around the school grounds to see what we could find. We saw flags and maps
and the Eiffel tower! We also saw lots of planets and learnt the names of them. When we got back
to Little Learners, we talked about what we had seen and drew pictures.

Some of us went on visits to big school in preparation for our transition in September. We looked
around all the areas in reception, it seemed very big! There were lots of fun things to do at big
school.

In the garden we have been practising our climbing and balancing, doing an obstacle course and
have been playing football too. We have been talking about watching the football on the telly. We
learnt some new words such as ‘substitute’ and ‘referee.’

Next week we will be doing activities about starting school.










